
Compassion
Connection

HOLLYWOOD
ANNOUNCING 

THE HOLLYWOOD HUB 
– LAUNCHING SUMMER/FALL 2025

HOLLYWOOD
CALIFORNIA

SUMMER
2025

SPECIAL EDITION

GO GREEN AND
SUPPORT YOUR

NEIGHBOR WITH
COMPASSION

BOUTIQUE

VOLUNTEER
OPROTUNITIES

WITH
COMPASSION
CONNECTION

Compassion Boutique is making it easy to
go green while helping those in need. We're
currently accepting donations of clothing,
shoes, accessories, blankets, towels, books, and
small household items. Your contributions
make a difference—both for the planet and
for our neighbors in need.

Join us in helping our unhoused
neighbors meet their personal care
needs. Compassion Connection is
looking for dedicated volunteers to
assist with shower check-in,
sanitization, and boutique support.
Tasks include cleaning, restocking,
and assisting guests as they select
items with dignity and care.
Your time and compassion can
make a real difference.

W
e are excited to announce the upcoming launch of the
Hollywood Hub, scheduled for  fall 2025. This new
initiative will expand the personal care services currently
offered by Compassion Connection on the Hollywood
Adventist Church campus.

With support from a State of California grant, the Hub will enhance our capacity to
serve by partnering with Homeless Health Care LA to scaling up staffing and
operations. This expansion will allow us to operate our existing shower and boutique
services five days a week. Additionally, the Hub will introduce on-site laundry facilities,
case management services, and mid-day food service.
The goal of the Hollywood Hub is to foster compassionate, meaningful interactions with
clients as the meet their daily needs while providing direct access to case management. By
strengthening these connections, we aim to improve client outcomes and support
individuals in transitioning from the streets into sustainable housing.


